DEAR MR. DABELSTEIN,

| AM ANSWERING FOR OUR CHIEF ENGINEER. YOUR®™
REPORT OF RECEPTION OF WTCW ON MARCH 3, 1975 1Is
CORRECT. WHO wWOULD EVER THOUGHT WE WOULD REACH

LincOLN, NEBRASKA. THANKS VERY MUCH FOR THE

LETTER.
SINCERELY,
Qe Baker

MARGARET BAKER
BOOKKEEPER

WG OH
Grayson, Kentucky
This card will serve to verify your reception of
Radlo Station W G O H. W & O H operates on a freg-

uency of 1370 kilohertz with a power output ot

5,000 wat&gwnon-directional, daytime only.
e
Signed (LT XT - L&y




